
 

Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores  

(Spanish National Securities Market Commission) 

C/Edison, 4 

28006 - Madrid 

 

Duro Felguera, S.A. (the "Company" or "Duro Felguera"), in compliance with 

the provisions of article 226 of the Consolidated Text of the Securities Market Act, 

hereby informs the Spanish National Securities Market Commission (CNMV) of 

the following communication regarding  

 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

 

The company announces that the Council of Ministers has authorised the 

updating of the viability plan of the Duro Felguera Group, recipient in 2021 of 

temporary public financial support in the amount of 120 million euros from the 

Spanish Government (Solvency Support Fund for Strategic Companies - 

FASEE). 

The authorisation is part of the process of incorporating the industrial partners, 

subject of the Inside Information of 21 February 2023, registration number 1769, 

on which the objectives of the updated viability plan are based. The incorporation 

of the investors was a commitment made by the company to the FASEE after 

obtaining the public aid. 

The inflow of funds provided by investors will increase the company's business, 

generate value and provide solvency and liquidity. 

In order to carry out the transaction under the terms planned in the company's 

roadmap, it will be necessary to obtain authorisation for the takeover bid 

exemption from the Spanish National Securities Market Commission (CNMV), as 

envisaged in Royal Decree 1066/2007 on the regime for public takeover bids. 

Once the exemption has been obtained, and the other legal requirements have 

been met, the capital increase will be carried out. 

 

Gijón, 5th April 2023 


